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20th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

School Photographs 

The school photographer will be in school on:- 

Monday 25th September 2023 at 8.30am 

An early date has been chosen to ensure photographs are received before Christmas. 

• Photographs will be taken in the school hall 

 

• Family photographs with younger brothers or sisters of pre-school age will commence at 

8.30am.  Please wait outside the external door to the hall (accessible from the corner of the Key 

Stage 1 playground). 

 

• Individual/family photos of children attending Brough School will commence after the pre-school 

session is completed during the school morning, supervised by a member of staff. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs H Shepherdson 

Headteacher 
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